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2017 

Just around the corner; Operation Eloy Clean-up will be having its 2nd 

quarterly group cleanup in beautiful Eloy on May 20th, 2017. We will be 

meeting at the Public Works Building on the Southwest corner of 

Houser and Eleven Mile Corner Road at 7:00am and cleaning until 

11:00am. The group will be cleaning neglected homes and/or vacant 

lots, our last clean up in February the group cleaned up two properties 

and an illegal dumping site accumulating over 5 tons of trash and yard 

waste. If you would like to participate in the community clean up and 

have any questions, please contact Arik Brown at 520-464-3172 or 

email me at abrown@eloyaz.gov . Looking forward to seeing you at 

another great clean-up. 
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